Remembrance Sunday in Wokingham

On Sunday November 14 th civic leaders and representatives met in the
afternoon in the Town Hall to lay wreaths on the indoors war memorial. We
marched down to All Saints for a service with members of the Borough and Town
Councils, and the uniformed services.

In the service there were touching memories of those who lost their lives in
war, as we were invited to explore the power of love to overcome hatred and

fighting.
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